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Dear Editor, 

I am a native English speaker and have authored over 50 articles in Australian and international 

mathematics and biomedical journals. I can confirm the comments by the Reviewers that this 

Editorial is well-written. Any minor grammatical errors have been corrected and the manuscript now 

surpasses the Journal’s language B grade. 
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